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Dear Parents/Carers,

If you are collecting your child for the Summer Fayre at 1pm you can collect them from

their normal class door. If your child is not being collected at 1pm they will be

accompanied by staff at the Summer Fayre and dismissed at 3.15pm (Nursery and

Reception pupils will be dismissed from Nursery entrance, Years 1-6 dismissed from the

main school office entrance). For children staying with staff, money can be sent to school

with your child, in an envelope clearly labelled, to be spent at the Summer Fayre. Please

send coins where possible as change is very limited.

If you haven’t already done so, please click on the link below to inform us whether your

child is being collected or staying in school.

Summer Fayre child collection arrangements

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

mailto:office@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk
https://forms.gle/MXXmY3pTF2dWJCLG8

